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ADORATION CHAPEL, 
EDWARD STREET 

Adoration 9am-7pm 
Annual General Meeting 

Wednesday 8th February 2023 at 7pm 
in the Sacristy, Adoration Chapel, 

Edward St. 
All are welcome. 

Also calling all Eucharistic Ministers 
who wish to be involved in Exposing 

and Reposing the Blessed Sacrament in 
the Adoration Chapel. 

 

Canon Liam Stevenson, PP VF 
Fr Joseph Wozniak, S.Chr 
Fr Colum Wright, CC 
Deacon Kevin Devine 
                        

St. Peter’s Parish, Shankill 

5th FEBRUARY 2023– FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Frank Kennedy, Desmond Avenue 

Sharon Loughran, Dill Avenue 
Margaret Maguire, Glen Road, Belfast 
Donald Kearney, Downshire Avenue 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ANNIVERSARIES 
Sunday 5th February 

Paul McAreavey, Ashgrove Park 
Vincent McGibbon, Antrim Road 

Siobhan Cormican, Colane Meadows 
Sammy Mitchell, Brown Street 

Bridie Potter, Kent 
Frank Quinn, Linen Mews 

 
Monday 6th February 

Billy Brady, Kilvoragh Park 
Seamus Magill, Ashgrove Park 
Gertie McCann, North Street 
Gerry McAvoy, Soye Gardens 

Michael Smyth, Kilmaine Street 
Sean Forker, Mary Street 

Patrick (Patsy) McKerr, Donnelly Gardens 
 

Tuesday 7th February 
Hugh Cassells Jnr, Antrim Road 

John McKerr, Tarry Drive 
 

Wednesday 8th February 
Bernadette Eagers, Soye Gardens 

Noel Agnew, O’Neill’s Terrace 
Damien McDonald, Ashgrove Park 

Gary McCrory, Church Walk 
Annie Kane, Kilwilke Gardens 

Adrian Marley, Portadown 
 

Thursday 9th February 
Edward McStay, Killaghy Road 

James Lavery, Shore Road 
Kay Magill, Derrymacash 

 
Friday 10th February 

Eddie Doran, Brownlow Terrace 
Rita Bell, Wellington Street 
John Rooney, Portadown 

Edward Gaskin, Kilwilke Road 
Mary Anna & Daniel McStay Ennis Close 
Edward (Eddie) Toman, Edward Street 

 
Saturday 11th February 

John Lyness, Kilmaine Street 
Patrick O’Connor, Wellington Street 

Frankie Walsh, Beech Court 
Paul Thompson, Canada 

Brian Mulholland, Grattan Street 
 
 
 

Requests for Anniversaries and Month’s Mind 
notices should be left into the Parish Office on or 
before 12 noon on the Wednesday of the week 
before if they are to be included in the Bulletin. 
The minimum diocesan stipend is £10. As we 
have a booking system, anniversaries can be 

booked in advance. 
Please use the anniversary envelopes at the 

back of the Church 
 

Parochial House and Parish Office     Tel. 3832 3161    

E-mail:office@stpetersparishlurgan.org   Website: www.lurganparish.com 

 St Paul’s Parish Office 38321289 & Parochial House, 54 Francis Street 38327173 

Safeguarding Children and Adults who require protection 
Designated person for Dromore Diocese – Mrs Patricia Carville 077 8991 7741 

Parish Safeguarding Representative –Tel. 0756 329 3431 
 

St Vincent De Paul, Ozanam Centre 3832 5725        Bethany Bereavement Team: 075 4899 1681 
 

                  
We welcome the following children into 
the Christian Community through the 

Sacrament of Baptism 
 

Luca James Tomaselli,  
Deerings Grove 

 

Sophie Rose McAneney, 
Fox’s Glen 

 

Annie Lucia Morgan, 
Kiln Avenue 

 

Our prayers and good wishes are 
extended to their families. 

 

All parents wishing to have a child 
baptised in St Peter’s Parish, must 
notify the Parish Office in person. 
One month’s notice is required. 

 
 

Baptisms take place on the first, third 
and fifth Sundays of the month @ 1.30pm 

 

OFERTORY COLLECTION 
29th January - £3254.82 

 

Donations –£30 loose 
 

Car Park - £449.50 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Community Outreach Group  
invites you to  

A Literary Tour of the ABC 
Council Area  

 following in the footsteps of its 
local Poets and Writers, 

presented by Michael McKernan. 
The presentation is on 

Wednesday 15 February at 8pm 
in the Jethro Centre.  

All are welcome. ‘ 

MASS SCHEDULE  
Saturday 9.30am, 6pm (Vigil) 

 Sunday 8am, 10am, (po polsku) & 
12.00 noon 

 Monday, Wednesday & Thursday 8am 
Tuesday & Friday 8am & 7pm  

 

ST PAUL’S CHURCH  
Sunday: 9am & 10.30am,  

Monday–Friday: 10am Saturday: 
10.30 am & 7pm (Vigil) 

BETTER TOGETHER GROUP 
meeting today 5th February 

The Hub Brownlow Road. 
 From 3pm -5 30pm 

Everyone welcome. Music with 
our fantastic 6-piece Band. 

Make new Friends and catch up 
with old friends. 

Afternoon tea served. 
For further information: 

Contact Colette 074 7019 8180 
Rose 077 8896 5643 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
Senior Citizens Supper Dance 

 in The Stables Bar and Lounge. 
Wednesday, 15th February 2023 at 
7pm sharp. Music by Black Gold, 
tickets available from Ozanam 

Centre on Wednesday 8th February 
at 11am. These tickets are for 

pensioners only and will be 
allocated on a "first come first 

serve" basis. 

GRAND CHARITY NIGHT 
In the Ashburn Hotel 
Friday 24th February  

Hosted by Sean Wallace and 
featuring Country Harmony, 

Kevin Kearney, Fiddler Adam, 
Sophie Taylor, Rachel 

McConnell & Johnny Brooks. 
Tickets £12 on sale from 

Colleens Kitchen &  
The Ashburn Hotel 

In memory of Bobby Patrick 
O’Neill & in aid of  

Children’s Health Foundation & 
 Children’s Heartbeat Trust 

 

Sean Treacy’s Hurling Club 
turns 50 this year! 

To celebrate the club will be 
hosting a range of events for all 
ages through 2023.  If you were 

part of our club’s history, we 
would love to hear from you. 
For updates on our Golden 

Anniversary events follow us on 
Facebook or contact our 

Chairperson Catherine Nelson 
077 1025 4214. We are 

recruiting this season at all 
levels from under 5.5 right up 

to our 2022 County 
Championship winning Senior 

panel.  
Equipment can be provided. 
Both boys & girls can play at 

U5.5/7.5/9.5/11.5 
 For membership enquiries 

Contact Maria Wilson 
 077 3311 6875 for 5.5-11.5 

Kirsty Donnelly 075 1940 8485 
for 13-Senior #ganeagla 

 

2023 TOURS 
Easter in Waterford – Ireland’s 

Oldest City 
Monday 10 -Friday 14 April 
Staying in Dooley’s Hotel 

With great live music - £359 
Summer in Medieval Chester 

Sunday 13 – Friday 18 August 
Staying in Leonardo’s Hotel,  

City Centre, with visits to 
Liverpool, Lake District & 

Cheshire Oaks -150 Shopping 
outlets. £549 

Christmas Cracker in Gleneagles 
Monday 20 Nov in beautiful 

Killarney. Price to be confirmed.  
For further information call 

Gerard 3832 4741, 
 Noel 079 5547 5650 

 

PRAYER GROUP 
North Lurgan Community Centre 

Tuesdays 7.00 – 8.00pm 
Aiming at children of all ages to 

come along with 
parents/grandparents for an 

informal introduction to prayers, 
rosary & bible stories etc. 

Light refreshments provided. 

SCAM WARNING 
Recently persons have been 

going door-to-door asking for 
funds on behalf of St. Vincent de 
Paul Society and asking for bank 
details. Please be aware that St. 
Vincent de Paul in Lurgan would 
never solicit door -to-door and 

would never ask for bank 
details. If anyone approaches 

you in this manner, in the name 
of the St. Vincent de Society 

please report them to the police. 
Thank you. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
With Fr Jozef  

Friday 6.00pm - 6.45pm 
 

OZNAM MENSHED 
Guided History Tour & Walk 

Plus, Art & Craft Workshop at 
Oznam Menshed, William Street. 
Every Wednesday @ 10.30am 

until 15th February. 
For further information call  
Mick Cairns 077 4655 8186 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Confirmation 

Thursday 30th March @ 11.00am 
St Teresa’s, Lurgan Model & 

Carrick P.S 
Friday 26th April @ 5.00pm 

Tannaghmore P.S. 
 

First Communion 
Saturday 13th May @ 11.00 am 

& 1.00pm 
Saturday 27th May @ 11.00am 

Tannaghmore P.S. 
 

Saturday 3rd June 
Lurgan Model @ 11.00am 

 

Saturday 10th June @ 11.00am 
St Teresa’s P.S. 

 

FEAST OF OUR LADY OF LOURDES 
Friday 11th February. 

 On this day in 1858, Our Lady first 
appeared to the 14-year-old 

Bernadette Soubirous.  
Later Bernadette was to learn that the 
mysterious lady was the Blessed Virgin 

and to hear from her lips ‘I am the 
Immaculate Conception’. In 1992 Pope 
John Paul II instituted the World Day of 
the Sick to be held in commemoration 

of Our Lady of Lourdes 
 

 
 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR THE 
SICK 

Hear our prayer, Oh God, and heal the 
many illnesses that afflict us in body 
and soul. Bring comfort to those who 
suffer. Bring consolation to those who 
despair. Bring strength to those of us 
who walk with the sick. Bring hope to 

all for whom the path to healing is long 
or may not end. Let us never forget 

your special care for the sick, that they 
may also know that they are precious 

and loved. Amen 
 

MONTH’S MIND 
Friday 10th February 

Peggy McMullan, Wellington Street 
Saturday 11th February 

Una King, Donnelly Gardens 

2023 DIVINE MERCY 
CONFERENCE 

Friday 17- Sunday 19 February 
Bus to Dublin on Saturday 18 
February at 7.30am sharp. 
Pick up at St Paul’s Church, 

Francis Street. 
Returning from Dublin approx. 

9.00pm 
Cost of bus and ticket for 

conference £52.50 
To book please leave your 
name, contact number and 

payment into the Divine Mercy 
Shop, William Street no later 
than Wednesday 8 February 

 

LURGAN HOLY SPIRIT 
 PRAYER GROUP 

Every Thursday at 7.30pm in  
St Peter’s Parish Hall. 

 All welcome 

 
This week, Trócaire marks the 

fiftieth anniversary of the 
foundation by the 

Irish Catholic Bishops. 
 

Trocaire 50th Anniversary Prayer 
We pray for God’s blessing on the 
work of Trócaire. We pray that all 

people may continue to work 
together for the respect of our 

shared human dignity and shared 
human rights. We thank God for the 
partners and generous supporters 

who have enabled Trócaire to 
continue their work for over fifty 

years, empowering communities to 
work together for a just world. We 
pray for peace and may that peace 

be mine and yours, and with all 
people experiencing crises in our 

world. Amen 
 

POPE’S MONTHLY INTENTION 
For Parishes: We pray that 

parishes, placing communion at the 
centre, may increasingly become 

communities of faith, fraternity and 
welcome towards those most in 

need. 

Anyone wishing to receive  
Holy Communion on the tongue please 
wait until the end of communion as is 

the practice here in St Peter’s for some 
time now. 


